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  a tree is known by its fruit

Crag : 788
Hutton : 889

Senset : 1092
Washington: 929

October
Monday 3: Class 4 Swimming   
Monday 3: Open Afternoon for 2023 EYFS - 2:00pm
Wednesday 5: Open Morning for 2023 EYFS -9:30am
Wednesday 5: PTA Meeting @ school - 6:00pm
Thursday 6: Celebration Assembly
Monday 10: Hello Yellow Child's Mental Health Day
W/C 10: 1/2 Termly Attendance week
W/C Monday 17: Victorian Week 
Wednesday 19: Victorian Day @ Leighton Moss
November
Thursday 8th: Paralympian Visit 
December
Thursday 1: Parent's Evening 
Tuesday 13: KS1 Nativity  - 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 14: Dukes Theatre Pantomime Visit
Friday 16: Carols, Parties and Most Improved

celebration




Team PointsFriday 30th September 2022

Dates and Events
Class One
Writing: Isla Short
Maths: Rudy Khazai
Learner: Erin Singleton

Class Two
Writing: Madeleine Spencer
Maths: Finley Robinson
Learner: Rory Robinson

Class Three
Writing: Isla Bellinger Smith
Maths: Louie Taylor
Learner: Amalie Robinson

Class Four
Writing: Thomas Darwell
Maths: Percy Langman
Learner: Connie Lawrence

Well done SENSET

Time for Harvest
Today we held our annual Harvest festival. We have been
collecting for Morecambe Bay Foodbank and had a very
full Harvest table. This special celebration was led by the
Worship Group. 

We had a great day on Wednesday when we were visited by
Claire from the Yoga group. We learnt lots of stretching
exercises and had a very enjoyable, relaxing experience. 

Fantastic Yoga Day

   Attendance: Whole school - 97.1%
                                  Class 3 winners - 100%

After a couple of busy weeks of carefully choosing

our candidates, hustings in class to promote

themselves and a final formal vote today, we are

pleased to announce our Six new School

Councillors. 

Representing Class 2
Madeleine Spencer and Oscar Hizzard
Representing Class 3
Micah Raine and Scarlett Gora
Representing Class 4
Katherine Vereker and Freddie Hill



We are writing to let you know that we are is taking part in #HelloYellow on 10

October 2022 this World Mental Health Day.

The number of young people in need of mental health support is growing faster than

ever – with a record breaking 420,000 young people being treated for mental health

problems every month. Most young people aren’t getting the help they need, and this

can’t go on. 

That’s why this year #HelloYellow is more important than ever. We need to make sure

young people know that how they feel matters and they deserve to feel supported.

We couldn’t not get involved. 

We’ll be joining thousands of other schools by wearing yellow to show young people

that how they feel matters, as well as raising money for YoungMinds. To take part,

students can wear yellow to school on 10 October, and we ask parents and carers to

consider making a donation to YoungMinds.

We’d like everyone to take part and raise awareness. If you are able, please dress in

something yellow and bring in a donation (we suggest 50p or £1) to help the work of

the Young Minds charity. 

We’re confident that taking part in #HelloYellow will show our young people that

they’re not alone with their mental health. Together, we can create a brighter future

for children and young people.

Kind regards,

The School Council
Miss Hughes
Mr Pugh


